
July 2024

Dear First Grade Parents/Guardians,

We are pleased to welcome your child into our Clifton E. Lawrence First Grade family for the 2024-2025 school 
year.  The planning and preparation has already begun to ensure an adventurous learning experience for your 
child.  In an effort to make the first days of school smooth and positive, please have your child bring the 
following items in:

Item  Quantity

Fiskar Scissors 1 pair

Hard Plastic Pencil Box (4”x 8”x 2”) 1

Glue Sticks (Large)  (Elmer’s preferred) 10 

Crayons 24 Pack  (Crayola Preferred) 3  Boxes

Pink Eraser (large) 2

Sharpened Pencils (#2) (Ticonderoga or Dixon preferred) 2 Boxes

Dry-Erase Markers (Fine tip and low odor, black - Expo Preferred) Pack of 4 to 6

100 count packs of white, unruled index cards  2 Packs

Headphones 1 Pair

Your child should bring these items to school on the first day.  Please label with your child’s name whenever 
possible.  These supplies will need to be replenished throughout the school year.  Thank you for your assistance 
and we cannot wait to meet you and your child!

Sincerely, 
First Grade Team 


